
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 
I so look forward to the 2021 version of Quadra’s Got Talent tonight!  Thanks to all the folks who have 
made this possible, especially Ms. Lehman.  Please see the information below in the PAC section to 
register.  I hope you all enjoy tonight’s show.    
 
We are once again asking students and parents alike to dismount and walk any bike/scooter/skateboard 
or other wheeled device once you get to school property.  It is fantastic how many of our community 
members ride or wheel to school but, in order to keep everyone safe, we do need to follow this rule.  
 
Next week, we will be putting out our lost and found items for the final time.  As usual, we will place all 
items on tables at the front of the school and anything left over on the morning of the 24th of June will 
be donated.  If your student is missing their favourite (fill in the blank here), please have a look for it 
prior to the 24th. 
 

Looking Ahead: 
 June 18 

o Grade 5 Leaving 

 June 20  

o Father’s Day 

 June 22-24   

o Grade 4/5 Cycling BC iRide 

 June 24 

o Final Instructional Day 

From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 

Quadra’s Got Talent Online Show Tonight at 6:30!!! 

Thank you to everyone who submitted their awesome videos for this year’s talent show! 

We are SO excited to share with all of you! 

Register at this link before the show, if you haven't already, and the meeting details will 

be sent to you: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7FTcKrovTkexb9_lRiEAow 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7FTcKrovTkexb9_lRiEAow


 (This is a slightly different version of Zoom than what you've seen before, only the video 

will be on screen, cameras and microphones will be turned off.)  

Of course there is no cost to attend, but please feel free to make an online donation if 

you’d like to help support this great event and other PAC projects in the future. (For 

contributions of $20 and more you will receive a charitable donation tax receipt from 

School District 61.)  

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true 

From Our School District: 

Please see the following two pdf documents from our International School about 

becoming a Homestay Family: 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2021 Snapshot 

Hello Summer! 

Warm weather and long sunny days free of the demands of school work can provide more opportunities 

for you to connect with your children while  

you appreciate what the summer season has to offer; and why it might be okay to let your children have 

some time to get a little bored this summer! 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true


June 2021 Snapshot 

 

Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend, 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 

http://cm.pn/6y29

